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Date: 04-07-2024 

 

NOTICE 

In view of inclement weather condition and crossing of danger label of 

water in River Kushiara, Longai and Barak, as a precautionary measure 

to ensure safety and security of the students the CLP Exams scheduled 

on 5th and 6th July 2024 stands postponed until further notice. Date of 

examination will be notified in due course of time. 
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